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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
Notice is given that the Brush Country Groundwater Conservation District Board of 
Directors will hold a public hearing on the re-adoption of its Management Plan with 
proposed revisions at its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, September 20th,,2022, 
at the Brush Country Groundwater Conservation District, located at 732 W. Rice Street, 
Falfurrias TX  78355.  The public meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. and the public hearing 
will take place during the public meeting and will begin about but no earlier than 9:35 
a.m. 
 
A copy of the proposed Management Plan is available for inspection at the District office 
located at 732 Street, Falfurrias TX  78355 and may be downloaded and copied from the 
District’s website at www.brushcountrygcd.com.  
 
 
 
 


